
 

 

15th January 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We are writing to let you know that the maintenance and refurbishment works on our 

hydrotherapy pool are going according to plan and we very much hope to be in a position 

to open the pool in the second half of this Spring Term. Whilst we cannot provide an exact 

date at this stage, please be assured that if your child has hydrotherapy stipulated on their 

EHCP or they use the pool to support their physical development, we will ensure that they 

receive this input as soon as we are able to do so.   

 

Once again, thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Steve Solomons 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


